
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

City of Kyle, Texas 
Notice of City Council Budget Meetings and Public Hearings 

Proposed Operating and Capital Budget 
For Fiscal Year 2022-2023 

 
 
The Kyle City Council is scheduled to conduct worksessions, meetings, and public hearings on the City’s proposed budget for 
fiscal year 2022-2023 to review revenues, expenditures, and fund balances for all City Funds.  This review and discussion will 
cover property tax rates, water and wastewater service rates, storm drainage fee, other fees and charges for various City programs 
and services, capital improvement projects, requests for additional personnel, requests for new equipment and vehicles, and other 
budgetary items.   
 
The Kyle City Council is scheduled to hold budget meetings and public hearings on the City’s proposed budget for fiscal year 
2022-2023 on the following dates at Kyle City Hall located at 100 West Center Street, Kyle, Texas:  
 

 City Council Budget Workshop No. 1:  Thursday, May 12, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  (Completed) 

 City Council Budget Workshop No. 2:  Thursday, July 7, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. (Completed) 

 City Council Budget Workshop No. 3:     Thursday, July 28, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  

 City Council Budget Workshop No. 4:     Tuesday, August 16, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.  
       (includes public hearing and 1st Reading 
  of Budget & Property Tax Rate Ordinances) 

 City Council Budget Workshop No. 5:     Thursday, August 25, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 
              (includes public hearing & 2nd Reading 

of Budget & Property Tax Rate Ordinances) 
  
All Kyle residents, taxpayers, business owners, and interested persons are invited to attend the City Council’s budget meetings and 
public hearings to provide their comments to the City Council.  An electronic copy of the City’s proposed operating and capital 
budget for fiscal year 2022-2023 will be available on the City's website beginning July 28, 2022.  A printed copy of the complete 
proposed budget document will also be available for public inspection during business hours beginning July 28, 2022, at Kyle City 
Hall located at 100 West Center Street, Kyle, Texas, and at Kyle Public Library located at 550 Scott Street, Kyle, Texas. 
 
Date Issued: July 20, 2022 
 
Issued By:      Perwez A. Moheet, CPA 
         Director of Finance   

City of Kyle, Texas 


